
From:   Greg Kunkle   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 22, 2018

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0020-EX-CM-2018
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

FAA Contact: Derek Hufty, UAS Integration Office, FAA (AUS-430), 202-267-7557 derek.hufty@faa.gov   

We were told by the FAA to use &quot;FAA Pathfinder Program&quot; as the reference.    

FYI - If NTIA wants to see this information in the application, we included it in the header of the
attachment we submitted with the filing.

Thanks,
Greg Kunkle


